
 
 
 
June 01, 2023 
 
Dear Jose Rivera, 
 
The Architectural Control Committee of Surrey Ridge has reviewed your submitted 
plans for a fence replacement at 9018 N Palomino Drive.  The ACC finds your plans 
to be in compliance with all applicable covenants.  Therefore, we approve your 
proposed project. 
 
We wish you the very best with your project and look forward to its successful 
completion.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Susan Picon 
Jackie Rivera 
Desirey Van Why 
 
The Architectural Control Committee of Surrey Ridge 


